
 

 
 

 

 

 

February 26th, 2019 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

After monitoring weather conditions, the Sulphur Mardi Gras parade scheduled for 

Thursday, February 28th has been cancelled due to forecasted rain. This decision has been 

made after careful consideration of the safety of parade riders and attendees.  

 

 


